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Comments: I recreate in the outdoors during the winter. Having a snowmobile or any vehicle in the wilderness

goes against what the national forest is designed to be. The silence broken by vehicles, the pollution goes

against leave no trace principles. There is also a correlation between avalanches and snow mobiles, which would

not only endanger the persons using them but hikers in the area as well as wildlife would be affected. Please

consider the local population who use the trails year round as well as the environment on which the vehicles

could make a negative impact on. Thank you. 


